Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

032 Micholitz to Sander





[No place or date]

Dear Mr. Sander,

I acknowledge the receipt of your letter and take the liberty of telling you that I shall be with you by next Sunday. I would have liked to have been with you earlier but without notice it would have been unfitting to depart from here earlier. Hoping that I shall succeed in obtaining your satisfaction, I remain,

Your obedient servant,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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